
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Monthly Progress Report 
 

While our need for repairs to water mains, fire 

hydrant and valves have slowed due to the mild 

weather, we have been hard at work out on 

Manchester Road prepping and installing materials 

for the main relocations. We have installed 12 new 

tapping sleeves, tees and valves along with 

completing one of seven of the main relocations. 

Did You Know? 

Did you know that every time we have a new water 

main installed, we go through a very particular 

process disinfecting and bacteria testing the water in 

the new main before it is sent to your home to ensure 

safe and clean drinking water? 

Upcoming Projects 

The work we are doing on Manchester will continue 

through June. We are moving right along and are on 

schedule!   

Spotlight 

Meet our 2 newest 

employees, Jason 

Schellhamer (on 

the left) and Rich 

French. We are 

excited they have 

joined the team! 

Manchester Road – Replacing 12 
Water Main Valves:  
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